
You are Invited!
Yarnell Water Improvement Association 

Public Meeting
July 6, 2024 

10 AM
Yarnell Community Center

The board will be presenting two discussion items:

1.  The  YWIA Rate Case with the Arizona Corporate Commission (ACC) The board will 
provide an update on the final steps in the YWIA Rate case application and process. 
This will include specific information on the changes in water charges that are 
anticipated to take effect later this year.

2. The American Rescue Plan Act (ARPA) The board will provide an update on the 
anticipated works that will be completed with grant funds from ARPA. This will include 
timelines for work that will occur on the system and the considerable on-going 
challenges of implementing these projects.

All Yarnell residents are encouraged to attend. 
A regular board meeting will follow the presentation. 

Stay informed and involved.
Our water is our most precious resource! 


